
Climate change poses enormous challenges to our living environment. 
The world’s delta and coastal areas are particularly vulnerable to these 
changes. Their progressive ideas, innovation, and groundbreaking 
research in adapting to climate change have brought California and the 
Netherlands together to form a new alliance. 

On Monday September 21, the San Francisco Bay Conservation 
and Development Commission (BCDC) and a consortium of leading 
Dutch researchers and consultants – key members of the Delta Alliance 
– will host a symposium on climate change adaptation. At this event, the 
results of a joint study and adaptation measures for shoreline development 
around San Francisco Bay will be presented, and new ideas for future 
cooperation in the Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta and San Francisco 
Bay of California and the Delta in the Netherlands will be explored.

Please join us for this day-long program to engage in the discussion 
and to hear more about:

 new insights on the impact of sea level rise on San Francisco Bay

 innovative and creative design solutions and adaptation 
measures from the Netherlands

 alternative institutional arrangements for dealing with climate 
change

 climate change adaptation strategies in California and the 
Netherlands 

 ideas to advance the newly established alliance between California 
and the Netherlands

a one-day symposium
save the date! 
monday, september 21
One Ferry Building
port of san francisco board room
San Francisco
10:00 am - 4:00 pm
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Sponsors

This event is free with 
lunch included. 
Registration is required.

Please note that space is limited and 
reservations will be made on a first- 
come-first-served basis.

details 
For more information, please contact 
info@nost-sv.org or call 650.403.0222

click here To register 


